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Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley 

 

 

25th April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Coronation Celebration Day 
 

As you are aware we will be having a ‘Street Party’ themed 

lunch to celebrate the Coronation of His Majesty The King 

and Her Majesty The Queen Consort on Friday 5th May. 

 

If you still need to inform us that your child is joining us on that day and changing 

their lunch option, please let us know as soon as possible.  A reminder has been 

emailed to you. 

 

On Friday 5th May, children will be able to come to school in red, white, blue 

clothing and not school uniform, if they wish to do so.  We are asking all 

Parents/Carers to donate an item of food which will form part of our school 

hamper raffle.  This raffle will be part of our end of year celebrations.  Ideas are 

below.  

 

Games and activities will take place throughout the day.  Children 

will also design a royal crown and take part in a royal parade.  There 

are prizes to be won! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 

Hamper Suggestions 

Chocolate/Sweets Hamper 

Drinks Hamper 

Baking Hamper 

Afternoon Tea Hamper 
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